
Quanzhou Wouxun Electronics Co., Ltd.

Statement for Label Requirement

Date: March 9, 2022

We state that the label of our device, FCC ID: WVTWOUXUN29 will be put in the battery

compartment.

The label is visible to the users when installing the battery. The Labe will be visible to the end user

at time of purchase, as the battery is kept separate in the packing box.

Sincerely,

Name: Danny Chen
Title:Manager
Email:wouxun@wouxun.com
Date: 2022-3-16


